February 24, 2020

James M. D’Angelo, MD
Bradenton, Florida

Dear Dr. D’Angelo:

SEARCH is pleased to support and work with you and your organization to conduct a detailed
archaeological survey in the English Channel to locate the remains of the aircraft that was
carrying Glenn Miller on his fatal flight to entertain troops in Europe in the last months of

World War Il

As the largest private cultural resources firm in the United States, we have both expertise and
capacity to assist in this important effort. SEARCH has an extensive history and large and
diverse staff with a track record of multiple missions, both in the United States and
internationally, to locate ships and submerged aircraft. This has included wrecks both
submerged and at high altitude. SEARCH has also worked with and for the Defense POW/MIA
Accounting Agency (DPAA) on these missions.

SEARCH stands ready to work with you to locate Glenn Miller's aircraft and conduct
archaeological work to bring closure to the story of the heroic service and sacrifice of this brave
American and those who perished with him.

Sincerely,




